

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and CEO

DATE:

January 4, 2018

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 17-0168

Special Benefits District – Bmore Safe Places

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill 17-0168, for the purpose of redesignating the City's Public Safety Conservation Area Program as the NeighborWatch Area Program. If passed, the bill will support safe neighborhoods that promote vibrant and healthy communities.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council for Bill No. 17-0168.

cc: Kyron Banks